
From: Darren Stewart <M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14(1)> 
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 4:13 PM 
To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: Objection to parking on boulevards  

Hi there, 
We are residents of Oshawa. 

We object to any change to bylaw 79-99 to allow parking on boulevards. 

Changing this bylaw brings many safety concerns. 

Janetta and Darren Stewart 
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